
SCR 206 – Frederick W Heard Memorial  

 

Chair Lieber, Vice Chair Knopp and members of the committee 

 

I am Marcia Kelley and I write to you today as the President of the Willamette Convocation of 

the Episcopal Diocese of Western Oregon.  

Rev. Fred Heard spent part of his clerical life in the Willamette Convocation.  

Rev. Heard did his Clinical Pastoral Experience at the Oregon State Hospital and his field 

experience at my church, Prince of Peace in Salem.  After returning from clerical positions in 

California, Rev. Heard was an assistant priest at St. Paul’s in Salem.  Rev. Heard or Fred then 

served his remaining active clerical years as Vicar of St. Thomas in Dallas. 

During his time at St. Thomas, Fred was the Dean of the Willamette Convocation. 

I speak for the rest of the churches in the convocation in expressing our gratitude for the 

memorial in recognizing the Rev. Fred Heard and his contribution to Oregon. 

 

Marcia Kelley 

President, 

Willamette Convocation 


